
 

 

 

 
 

Madrid, February 25, 2019 
 
 
 

SPANISH SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE COMMISSION 
 
 

In accordance with article 227 of the Recast Text of the Securities Market Act, 
MAPFRE, S.A. (MAPFRE) hereby gives notice to the Spanish Securities and 
Exchange Commission of the following  
 
 
 

RELEVANT FACT 
 
 

With regards to the information that has appeared in the press, MAPFRE 
reports that, following the agreement adopted by its Steering Committee, a 
simple letter of interest was sent to CASER regarding the possible acquisition of 
a majority stake in said company. Said letter, which was unsolicited by CASER, 
does not include any specific economic figures, nor any reference to the 
possible price of the transaction. 
 
 
 
 
Ángel L. Dávila Bermejo 

General Counsel 
 


